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Mrs Watson says… 
This will be the last newsletter of this year. How quick has this year been? It has been a fab year for every-
one and we would like to thank you all for your constant support throughout the year. We have had many suc-

cesses in school and out of school and you should all be very proud of your children. There is a saying “It 
takes a Whole Village to Educate a child”. You as parents are part of this village and we thank you for the 
part you play in your child’s education. We hope you all have a lovely summer whatever you are up to and we 
look forward to seeing those who are returning back to school on Wednesday 21st August. If there is any 

other last minute information before the end of term we will message you.      

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 
Tel. No. 

01387 273550 

Update on staffing for next year 
 

We are pleased that Ms Gorard, Mrs Patrick and Mrs Garside will all still be with us across the whole week next year. 
Mrs Law will continue to be with us for PE on a Friday. 

Mrs Collins will return on a Tuesday morning to cover P1/2.  
We are currently still waiting to fill a vacancy to replace Ms McMyn Monday to Wednesday. This information will be shared 

with you when we have appointed this post.    
Some lovely news, Miss Mawer will be getting married during the holidays and we will welcome her back to school as  

Mrs Johnstone. We hope she has a lovely day and we send her our best wishes.  

End of Year Gifts 
Everyone is always so generous at this time of the year with gifts for 

the staff. Please as always don’t feel you have to buy the staff an end 
of year gift. Your kind words are always enough and greatly  

appreciated!   

Classes for next year  
 

We are pleased that all the children enjoyed their moving on ses-
sions with your new teacher and classmates. These sessions help 

settle any nerves and worries the children may have. It was lovely 
to have Mr Wilson in for these days and we look forward to wel-

coming him into Team Cargen.  

Term Four Dates  
 

25th June     P7 Special Lunch  
                    End of Term Disco in the evening 
26th June     Whole school trip to Mabie Farm Park  
27th June     P7 Posh Tea 
28th June     End of day celebration for P7 in the play-
ground at 3pm  
Mon 1st July  3pm Holidays  !!!  

Guid Nychburris Principals Visit  
We had a lovely visit from the GN principals last week. The chil-

dren always enjoy them coming to the school. It was lovely to  wel-
come our visitors to the school. Ava was presented with a gift, 

kindly bought by the CPA and she presented some gifts to the Cor-
net, Cornet’s Lass and the Queen of the South.  

School Uniform    
Here is the address for the website for school uniform for those 
who still need to buy for next year.  PE kits should still be worn 
on PE days next year but please on other days school, uniform 

should be worn. We are noticing that a lot of other branded non 
uniform clothes are being worn on non PE days. Please ensure 

the school uniform is followed at all times.  
Many Thanks. 

www.Schooltrends.co.uk 

Whole school Trip to Mabie Farm Park 26th June 
All children should meet us at Mabie Farm Park at 9am. 

Please try and share lifts. Children should be collected at 
3pm. If you haven’t got a lift there or back for your child 
please contact the school. If you have not paid your £2 

please do so asap. Children should come in comfy 
clothes, the school sweatshirt should be worn. A water-
proof coat should be worn and sunscreen taken/worn as 
necessary. Water bottle, snack and packed lunch should 
be brought. If you wish a packed lunch from school then 
let us know. No money is needed. It should be a fun day 

as always. 

Guid Nychburris Handwriting Competition  
Well done to Ava who was the overall 2nd place Silver Medal Win-
ner, Lily and Louisa C Gold Medal Winners and Beth, Ellisia, Immy 

and Alaina who received Highly Commended. Well done to everyone 
who took part, it must have been very hard to judge.  

P7 Leavers 
On Monday we had our P7 leavers assembly. It went 

really well and showed all the qualities and characteris-
tics of our P7s.   Thank you to everyone who came 

along. We hope you all enjoyed it?   

End of year Disco 
Tickets are still available for this on Tuesday 25th June if anyone 

still needs to get one. Cost £2 per child.  
P1-3 5.15-6.30pm 
P4-7 6.45-8pm. 

Al children must be signed in and out.  

Recent Sponsor Events   

A huge thank you to everyone who has contributed to the 

recent sponsor walks by P1 and P7. Both walks raised in-

credible amounts of money. The P7 recently raised enough 

to cover most of their P7 leavers trip. The CPA have kindly 

agreed to pay the small shortfall. A huge thank you to 

them.  

Today the Primary Ones had a fun day as they had money left 
over from their sponsor walk. The children enjoyed a bouncy 
castle and water fight and a visit from the ice cream van. The 
rest of the school enjoyed an ice cream too. A huge thank you 

to Stealth Competitions for paying for the remainder of the 
school to have an ice cream.   Date for your diary …….. Tues 17th September Par-

ent Council AGM  

Summer Tennis Camps 
Link below with information about summer tennis camps 

being run by Dumfries Tennis Club.  
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/DumfriesTennisClub/

Coaching/Camps  
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